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From:  
Sent: Tue, 5 Jan 2021 14:09:36
To: 
Subject: Site code zEL57
Sensitivity: Normal

\f0
\cbpat3\qlCAUTION: External Email

\f0
\f0
\f0Lead Officer, Forward Planning

\f0
\f0Dear Mr 

\f0
\f0Proposed Local Development Plan
\f0Site Code:zEL57

\f0
\f0I refer to your letter dated 2nd November 2020 addressed to myself,  as Owner of  The letter indicates the proposal to continue the
allocation of the site shown on the Local Plan under Site Code zEL57 for business and industrial safeguarding.

\f0
\f0I attach a plan which shows the extent of  and clearly the site plan encroaches  to the extent that I have shown hatched on the attached
plan. Clearly this was not picked up when originally prepared nor spotted by myself when previously notified of proposals for the Local plan. I, along with my wife, , have been
proprietors of  since 1992.

\f0
\f0I shall be obliged if you will note the position and amend the Local Plan to accurately reflect the correct position.

\f0
\f0Please acknowledge receipt.

\f0
\f0Regards
\f0Jim Cullen
\f0Proprietor of .
\f0




